
Vincent & Heather Maciel

PO Box 1406

West Tisbury/ MA 02575

To the board members of the Martha's Vineyard Commission,

We are writing this letter in support of John & Janet Packer of 60 Kuffies Point Way. The Packers

are proud to say that the family has owned this land for generations. Their children who are now young

adults want to keep this going for many more generations. All 3 Packer children want to live and work on

Martha's Vineyard and be able to build their own house on 60 Kuffies Point Way. This wouid be best of

both worlds to give 3 island kids permanent housing and for them to be given the opportunity to raise a

family In a farm setting as they were raised. We encourage you all to vote in favor of this.

Respectively,
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Vincent & Heather Maciel


